
Week ending 23/09/24 
                                                                                           Numeracy 

Our numeracy focus for the first two weeks of term has been to count to ten using different objects. We have 

used, numicon, lego and compare bears to count and sort. Everyone has done a great job counting around the 

nursery and during play. For the next two weeks our numeracy focus will be on shape recognition.  
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                                                                                               Sensory Tuff Making 

Mrs Hayles put paint in one of our tuff tray stands so that the children could use cars to mark make. This became a messy, 

sensory activity as every got their hands in the pain to mix the colours. The next day we added shaving foam to the tray to 

talk about our different senses.  

        Nursery news

Literacy 

The nursery children have been very busy practicing their pencil grip and mark making this week. We have had a variety of 

activities on offer around the nursery and during focussed group times to help support with these skills.  

 

Other Information 

Welcome back to first Nursery Newsletter of this term.  

There have been some staffing changes since the end of last term. These absences are being 

covered by supply and we hope to have the vacancies filled soon.  

 

Can parents please be reminded about picking children up on time as this does affect staff leaving 

on time or meetings. Children on the extended pattern should be collected by or at four thirty.  

 

 

 

  


